Hi Rodger

| heard back from NSW Maritime Division and they advised that as the proposed re-profiling of the seabed is contained within the proposed building footprint they have no
comments to make in terms of navigation.

Thanks again for following up on our comments, | appreciate it.

Kindest regards
Delia

Delia Galao

(Dell-yah)

A/Senior Project Officer Property Planning
Maritime Plannina & Consent Authority

From: Delia Galao

Sent: Friday, 28 May 2021 11:39 PM

To: 'Rodger Roppolo' <Rodger.Roppolo@planning.nsw.gov.aus>

Subject: RE: Notification of Modification Application (S5D 8925 MOD 4] for the new Sydney Fish Market - Stage 2 Main Works.

Hi Rodger

Further to my email below, maritime planning has ne specific comments to make with regard to the subject proposed medification. The submitted appendices address the
environmental impacts, including contamination, ASS, siltation, aquatic vegetation including seagrass, of the development.

| am yet to hear from Maritime Division with regard to navigation, | will follow up with them and let you know of their comments.

Thanks heaps.

Regards
Delia

Delia Galao

(Dell-yah)

A/Senior Project Officer Property Planning
Maritime Planning & Consent Authority



